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NOTIFICATION OF SELECTION RESULTS 
Request for final offer - CABLES 

 
 
 

Notice to bidders 

In response to RUNE RFFO call for the supply of fiber optic cables published on RUNE website and by email 

to potential bidders on 11 April 2019 we received eighteen (18) offers from fifteen (15) bidders by the 

requested deadline.  

During the preliminary evaluation procedure four (4) offers were considered incomplete or inappropriate 

due to procedural, technical, administrative or financial issues and did not enter the financial evaluation 

procedure. 

Basic selection principles for the evaluation of the offers were: 
1. Clearness of the offer 
2. Dilution of risk by selecting more than one supplier 
3. Complexity reduction by selecting not more than five suppliers 

 

Given the previously stated parameters, the price was the main criteria for the selection of the preferred 

bidders. Based on that we selected four (4) preferred suppliers of fiber optical cables. All the selected 

bidders were already informed and we will be signing the Supply Agreements shortly. 

 

The evaluation sheet of valid offers is an internal document which contains business secrets of the bidders 

and is not be publicly available. 

 

We thank all the bidders for their effort and participation in the call. 

 

 


